
 

 

  

 Notices under National Electricity Law 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the 
National Electricity Law (NEL) of the following matters. 
 
Under Section 107, the making of the draft determination for the proposed National Electricity 
Amendment (Obligations of Network Service Providers (Connection Applicants)) Rule 2007 
has been extended to 15 February 2007. 
 
Under Section 95, Hydro Tasmania has requested the making of the proposed National 
Electricity Amendment (Dispatch of Scheduled Network Services) Rule 2007. The proposal 
seeks to amend the rules relating to the market dispatch of scheduled network services. 
Submissions:  

• should be forwarded to submissions@aemc.gov.au;  
• must be received by 30 March 2007; and  
• will be published on the AEMC’s website subject to a claim of confidentiality.  

 
The Commission is holding a public Consultation Forum on the Abolition of Snowy Region 
draft determination and draft Rule on 22 February 2007 at 9.30am at the Hilton Hotel, 
Melbourne International Airport. 
 
Further details on the above matters are available on AEMC’s website www.aemc.gov.au. All 
documents in relation to the above matters are published on the AEMC’s website and are 
available for inspection at the offices of the AEMC.  
Level 16, 1 Margaret Street 
Sydney  NSW  2000  
Telephone: (02) 8296 7800 
Facsimile: (02) 8296 7899 
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